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Year 6 Leavers’ Meal- Carlos 

Wednesday 19th June 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 

We have arranged to take the Year 6 children for a leaving meal on Thursday 18h July.  Initially 

we had hoped to have a meal at Mario’s. However this has not been possible and therefore we are 

very excited to be going to Carlo’s in Colne. 

This should be a memorable time together and is an opportunity for the children to get dressed up! 

They may bring their phones with them to take photographs.  

As we are going to Colne, it would be great if you could bring your child and collect them from the 

restaurant. We look forward to seeing how they arrive! For those of you unable to bring or 

arrange a lift, we will be able to take some of the class if needed.  

The meal is booked for 5:00pm and children need to be dropped off at the restaurant and collected 

from there at 6.30pm. Children can order any pizza or pasta, followed by ice-cream or chocolate 

fudge cake. Drinks are also included. The cost of the meal is £12.95. Because, we raised a fantastic 

amount from our fund-raising events before half term, we are delighted to say that we will pay for 

each child from this money- well done all!  

Please complete and return the slip below to indicate whether your child will be attending the meal 

and how they will get to and from Carlo’s restaurant. 

Please return forms no later than Monday 8th July. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Bradley        Mrs S Wood 

Year 6 staff 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Carlo’s Leavers’ Meal  

My child _____________________________  will be attending the leavers’ meal.  

I will drop my child off at Mario’s for 5:00 pm and will collect them from the restaurant at 

6:30pm 

I have arranged a lift for my child to travel with another family (please state which family) 

 

______________________________________________________ 

 

 I would be grateful if school would take my child to and from Carlo’s.  

              They may walk home from school after the meal. 

 

I would be grateful if school would take my child to and from Carlo’s/ 

          I will collect them from school at 6:45pm. 

My contact number is: ______________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: ____________________________________  (Parent/Guardian) 


